From:

Julianne Lockhart

To: Cc: Jessica Butt Peter Nunoda

Subject:

New FOI request re: Peter Nunoda/PSEC - June 9, 2015

Date:

June-09-15 10:22:42 AM

Hi Jess,

A new FOI request has come in for: A copy of any correspondence (documents, emails, photographs, letters, vouchers, papers, telephone recordings, invoices, payments, correspondences, transcripts, meeting minutes, briefing note, business case, reports, interview notes, receipts, etc.) regarding Peter Nunoda from August 1, 2014 to June 9, 2015 to/from PSEC (Public Sector Employers Council).

Please forward requested information within 5 days of this request (by Tuesday, June 16, 2015).

Please advise in advance if this search should take more than 3 hours as it may be deemed billable.

Thank you,

Julianne Lockhart

Executive Assistant

Human Resources Vancouver Community College 1155 East Broadway

Vancouver, BC V5T 4V5 Tel: 604 871 7000, HR ext 7004 ilockhart@vcc.ca



From:

Linda Sanderson

Subject:

Julianne Lockhart FW: Question July-06-15 2:48:20 PM

Date: Attachments:

image001.png image002.png image003.png

Linda Sanderson

Linda Sanderson
Executive Director
Human Resources
Vancouver Community College
T: 604.871.7000 ext 7005 | E: |sanderson@vcc.ca

Find out more at vcc.ca.



From: Linda Sanderson Sent: October-29-14 9:26 AM To: Bhatnagar, Pratibha PSEC:EX

Subject: Question

Good Morning Pratibha,

We have a dilemma here at VCC that I am hoping you can help me with. Our new President (appointed August 18th, 2014) is relocating his family from Dawson Creek to Vancouver to take the position. In his pre-approved employment contract the College agreed to pay him up to \$40K for relocation expenses (receipts required).

Despite a diligent effort to sell his Dawson Creek residence he has had a sale fall through and is unable to purchase a home in the Lower Mainland or rent while having to pay mortgage payments on the Dawson Creek residence. Realtors in the Dawson Creek area have indicated that it may take up to a year for a sale given the current climate in the area.

The College would like to provide the President with a temporary low or no interest loan in the amount of \$125K so that he may purchase a home in the lower mainland and relocate his family. I understand from PSEA that if we were to do this, the imbued interest would be considered part of his income and therefore would need to be disclosed. Because his current total compensation is

very near the \$200K cap, this would put him over. Since the period of the loan would be no more than 12 to 18 months, and it would span two fiscal years, the amount of overage would be approximately \$1250 in 2014/15 and \$3,750 in 2015/16.

Is this something that we could proceed with? Aside from a promissory note signed by the President and authorized by the Board of Governor Chair, what else would be required?

Could you advise or pass me on to someone in your office to discuss?

Many thanks

Linda Sanderson

Linda Sanderson

Executive Director

Human Resources

Vancouver Community College

T: 604.871.7000 ext 7005 | E: <u>Isanderson@vcc.ca</u>

Find out more at vcc.ca.

